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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

Thank you!  
 

I hope that everyone managed to enjoy the Easter break – I wanted to take a moment to praise the 
students who attended the revision sessions that took place during the holiday.  I also wanted to 
thank those students who attended the ski trip; feedback from staff was that your behaviour was 
superb and you were a credit to “Team Sherburn.” 
 

Of course, none of the above would be possible without the staff who are willing to give up their 
free time to run revision lessons or attend a residential during their annual leave, with no additional 
pay or time off in lieu – a huge public thank you goes to all of those involved. 
 

Spotlight on Safeguarding 
 

Please find attached the STAR MAT April Safeguarding newsletter – this month’s bulletin focuses 
on vaping and nicotine addiction. 
 

Students – Have your voice heard across Yorkshire!   

 

The Peer Action Collective is a movement of young people across England and Wales who want 
to make change for young people. They do research in their communities, and create projects to 
make change based on what their research tells them. They are interested in how young people 
affected by violence can be supported. 
  
Access the survey here - Peer Action Collective - Yorkshire 

  
The Peer Action Collection says: “This survey helps us understand young peoples' views and 
experiences. We will use the findings to inform our work. The survey should take about 10 minutes 
to complete. All responses are anonymous, and cannot be linked back to young people or their 
family.” 
 

And finally…. 
 

Congratulations to Year 10 who have begun their PPEs so well, to Year 7 who certainly seemed to 
enjoy their residential and good luck to Year 11 and 13 in these final few weeks of examination 
preparation! 
 

And to our parents and carers, thank you as always for your on-going support, 
 

Kind regards 
 

Miriam Oakley  
 
 

 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQpM2xARiMiYOzASC6oNstTeQnnSvu5COD5rr-jfMKQznSzGt-d8ewW-t-TuqHLkE

